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What’s been happening… 

Almost there… 
Hello all!  

These past two weeks we have been completing our 
Sustainability projects and FOMO Clubs. We are 
noticing a positive change in children's confidence, 
resilience, and engagement in experiences. We love 
to see them work together and run their own 
activities and ideas. Children are expressing 
themselves in very positive ways and show care and 
empathy to each other.  

Next, we will focus on setting up our environment for 
the upcoming school holidays. We would like to keep 
our campsite and dress up area as all children are 
enjoying this so much. If you have any suggestions, 
we would like to hear them. 

We have put a mini survey together, to test the 
effectiveness of Class Dojo, this will take you less 
than a minute to complete. Simply scan the QR Code: 

 

With the end of the Term fast approaching, we are 
starting to plan for the upcoming school holidays. 
Please make sure your child is booked prior to the 
first week of the holidays as it helps us as well to 
organise resources and staffing. 

See you all soon, have a lovely day :)  

 

 

Coming Up 

 Apr 
6 

Apr 
11 

May 
2  

Nature Play Week 
Please feel free to donate any natural 
materials for our Indoor space 

Start of Holiday Program 
Bookings are essential. Remember to pack 
a lunchbox for each day. 

OSHClub Morning Tea 
Have a cuppa, on us! 

Club News 

Club FOMO updates 
 

Baking Class: This fortnight we have made some 
really yummy treats with our mini bakers. We made 
truffles and next is cake pops. Children are becoming 
competent in their measuring and mixing skills as well 
as learning more about healthy eating and replacing 
high sugars with healthier options such as honey or 
rice malt and of course fresh fruit. 
 

Science Lab: Science has always been a favourite at 
OSH. We have experimented with liquid viscosity, 
reactions of different components and learnt about 
catalysts. We made our exploding elephant 
toothpaste and made our own slime. 
 

Arts, crafts & DIY's: In our Arts masterclass, we 
created some amazing art with hydro dipping and did 
some finger knitting to make bows and butterflies. 
The children also suggested for us to practice face 
painting. Due to Covid though we settled for arm 
painting. 

We have 1 more week of FOMO left! 

Special Announcements 

We need you… 
We are collecting natural materials to create an indoor 
forest / camping site. We would love for you to share 
some sticks, logs or large stones, an old tent or teepee, 
if you have them! 

 


